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Parents,  

This month we will learn about the letters W and X. We will also learn about 

Easter and make some Easter crafts. Friday April 15th we will have an egg hunt, 

please send in a bucket or bag for them to use ☺  

April is also the month that Week of the Young child takes place, April 4-8 . This is 

a week that celebrates young children, their learning, their families, and their 

communities. Each day of that week we will celebrate something different: Music 

Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday, and Family 

Friday. We always have lots of fun during this week! 

As we head into the warmer weather please check your child’s cubby and make 

sure your child has extra clothes for this. It is still important for them to still have 

a jacket as some mornings are still chilly.  

Spring pictures will be on Thursday April 14th!  

Reminders:  

• Breakfast ends at 8:15, we will save food if you are running late 

• Wipes are always appreciated for the classroom if you are able to donate 

 

Thank you for all you do! Have a happy Easter! 

Mrs. Bria  

Ms. Faith 


